
The Bell Telephone Company of Canada
VICE-PRESIDENT and GENERAL MANAGER

R/W. Montreal. March 2?■, 1921.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I have spoken to our District Plant Superin­
tendent with regard to the man referred to in your letter of 
the 21st instant, and it is possible that he may be able to 
place him, at least temporarily for the May Move.

I am thoroughly in sympathy with your 
sentiments with regard to our returned men. We kept the jobs 
for some 800 of our men who went Overseas, and most of them 
have been re-established with us, but owing to our inability 
to extend, for reasons with which you are doubtless familiar, 
we have not been in a position to engage extra help o^ any 
kind. In fact during the last few months we have had to do 
considerable retrenching.

However, if you will kindly send the man re­
ferred to to Mr. George E. Higgins, 207 Mountain Street, I 
have no doubt he will give him a job for the time being.

With kind regards, I am,
Yours faithfully,

Vice-Pres. & Gen. Mgr


